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Whiddon Wee Waa achieves 5-Star Rating 

 

Dear Residents & Families  

 

The Government has recently updated its Star Ratings for Aged Care Providers. The ratings measure 
performance across service compliance, resident experience, staffing minutes and quality measures. 

 

I am pleased to share that Whiddon Wee Waa has received 5-Stars, the highest-level rating, in the recent 
update from the Government. This means that Whiddon Wee Waa sits in the top 2% of Aged Care Homes in 
Australia.  

 

Overall, we are proud of the strong ratings received and will continue to strive to provide the highest quality 
care for our residents and families.  

 

My thanks to our residents, families and employees who contributed to the Star Ratings interviews and who 
have helped us to achieve this outstanding result! 

 

Kind Regards 
 
 
Sally Renshaw 
Regional General Manager – Greater Sydney & Far West NSW 
Whiddon 


